
Chiefs,

For situational awareness, the State Board of Immigration Enforcement
Executive Director Larry Keefe released the following press release
announcing the creation of the “Law Enforcement Accountability Dashboard”
(LEAD).   As noted in the release, the program will work to ensure local
government entities like sheriff’s offices and police departments are actively
complying with Florida immigration law.

Here is a link to the press release from Executive Director Larry Keefe:
03112025-LEAD-Announcement.aspx.

Here is a link to the new State Board of Immigration Enforcement’s public
website: State Board of Immigration Enforcement.
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